
Incoming 4K School Visits - December 8, 2023

Whitefish Bay Resident children 4-years old on or before September 1, 2024, are
eligible for 4K next fall. Families of incoming 4-year old kindergarten students are
invited to attend a 4K Visit at either Cumberland or Richards Elementary School on
Friday, December 8, 2023 at 8:40 a.m. or 1:30 p.m. The event will be hosted by the
Elementary School Principals and will include an overview of the 4K program, an
introduction to key staff members, information about the enrollment process, and
time for a Q&A session.

Please use the links below for Cumberland OR for Richards to
register for this event with your neighborhood school.

Website: Cumberland School
Enrollment Application Link

Sign-Up for Incoming 4K Visits Friday,
December 8, 2023

Office Phone: 414-963-3943

Website: Richards School
Enrollment Application Link

Sign-Up for Incoming 4K Visits Friday,
December 8, 2023

Office Phone: 414-963-3951

4K Enrollment for the 2024-2025 school year opens on Monday, December 11, 2023.
To be included in the random drawing for placement in a morning session, please
ensure your enrollment application, proof of residency, and verification of your child’s
original birth certificate are submitted by noon on Friday, January 5, 2024.

https://www.wfbschools.com/schools/cumberland/
https://www.wfbschools.com/prospective-families/proofofresidency.cfm
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1wWTbbwH2LLahrTx9xs6n3JnNhUCoKmz7PApswryR9KY/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1wWTbbwH2LLahrTx9xs6n3JnNhUCoKmz7PApswryR9KY/edit
https://www.wfbschools.com/schools/richards/
https://www.wfbschools.com/prospective-families/proofofresidency.cfm
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1reAvpFMT8RG184QFf-3x8UO84hlJ5R8l5x0bhVRIpR8/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1reAvpFMT8RG184QFf-3x8UO84hlJ5R8l5x0bhVRIpR8/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScR3bDLA8b-OxsjhDYbM1sNB3Tt4dlW6NbVWEj5qh-CKSoTvg/viewform?edit_requested=true

